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NATIONAL CONTACT POINTS FOR SAFETY AND POLLUTION PREVENTION

The Government of Argentina has drawn the attention of the Secretary-General to the incorrect
nomenclature for the "Falkland Islands (Malvinas)" in document MSC/Circ.838/MEPC.6/Circ.3 and
pointed out that there should be an accompanying footnote in accordance with the decision of the Fourth
Committee of the General Assembly of the United Nations at its 1560th meeting on 18 November 1965.

The entry for the Falkland Islands (Malvinas), which is listed under the United Kingdom, has been
amended accordingly and Member States are invited to replace pages 52 to 55 of annex 2
to MSC/Circ.838/MEPC.6/Circ.3 with the attached pages.
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